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FOI Ref: OPCC 30-2024
	
Request: 29th October 2024

Response: 27th November 2024


I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	
I would like to make the following request under the Freedom of Information Act:

Does the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner current fund any support services for victims of non-criminal anti-social behaviour in the police force area?

If yes, please can you provide details of the service commissioned, including the funding provided and how many victims were supported last year. 



Answer: 

The Police and Crime Commissioner does fund services via Victim Support and they support high risk victims of anti-social Behaviour which are incidents rather than crimes. A figure of £130,000 per annum is provided for the multi-crime victim service to support high risk victims of anti-social behaviour.
The total number of individuals provided support between 2020-2023 is as follows:
2020-2021 – 399
2021-2022 – 616
2022-2023 – 592
2023-2024 – 84 *
* It should be noted that during 2023-2024 the Dyfed-Powys Police Force implemented a new computer records management system. During the implementation of the new system, there was a period of transition where data capture of referrals are not likely to be accurate. 


	



This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in November 2024
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